
Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, January 15th! 
 
Students, a reminder that hoods and hats are not allowed on your head during the school day. If it is 
during school hours, your hood should be down off of your head, and hats should be stored in lockers. 
 
Teachers, please make sure your recycling bins are out and ready for pick up during Advisory 
 
The Panther PACK will be meeting today during advisory in Ms. Boscarino’s room.  
 
Today’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Teachers In Theme. Student leadership will be around to advisory 
classes this morning with slips for you to fill out your guess on the theme. Put the slip in the Wacky 
Wednesday bucket outside of the student leadership room for a chance to win a prize! 
 
This Friday, January 17th will be Lions Gear Day! Wear your favorite Lions Football gear to school on 
Friday! 
 
Attention 6th grade students, if you are interested in joining Lacrosse, there are informational flyers in 
the office. Please grab one before or after school or during passing time. Our lacrosse program is 
combined with Kenowa Hills and there is a youth lacrosse night on Jan 31st from 6-8pm at Kenowa 
Hills Middle School. It is free to sign up and you don't need your own equipment. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


